






13 March 2020
To parents and carers at Riston Church of England Primary Academy and Sigglesthorne Church of England Primary Academy


Dear Parent/Carer
Mrs Tippett has a persistent cough and therefore, in line with the latest government advice, she will now stay at home for seven days. She will be back in school on Monday 23 March.
Mrs Tippett does not have any other symptoms of Coronavirus Covid-19 and has not been tested positive. Our schools will remain open and will operate as normally as possible.
This is a precautionary measure that we will consistently apply to all staff in the same situation across all schools within Ebor Academy Trust.
You may find it helpful to see the Department for Education guidance we are following: go to http://bit.ly/39PWQb0
Thank you for your continued support of our schools.
Yours faithfully
[image: ]
Mrs Gail Brown
Chief Executive and Executive Headteacher
[bookmark: _GoBack]
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